NEIGHBORHOOD IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

Pine Hills Neighborhood Improvement District (NID) Advisory Council
Wellcare Welcome Room
Wednesday, October 2, 2019

MEETING AGENDA

Welcome and Introductions — Tim Haberkamp, Chair
Public Comment
e All speakers must complete a public comment card
e Public comment is limited to 3 minutes per person
Approval of Minutes
e Adoption of September Minutes
Community Updates

e Safety — OCSO
e Pine Hills NID — Kea

Old Business
New Business
Pine Hills Road Design Update, Orange County Transportation Planning

Next NID Meeting — November 6, 2019

Adjournment

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), if any person with a disability as defined by the
ADA needs special accommodation to participate in this proceeding, then not later than two business days prior to
the proceeding, he or she should contact the Orange County Communications Division at (407) 836-5631. This

agenda is subject to change.



NEIGHBORHOOD IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

NID Update — October 2019

ADMINISTRATIVE
e Orange County is conducting a search for a new Executive Director.

EVENTS & PUBLIC OUTREACH
e The Pine Hills NID partnered with Orlando Neighborhood Improvement Corporation and

Emerald Villas-TRG management to build a playground in partnership with Wells Fargo
and KaBOOM on Sept. 21.

e  Orange County Community Conference is being held this Saturday Oct. 5, 7:30 am to 2:00 pm,
at the Orange County Convention Center. This event has always been in July, so please note the
new date and register early.

e NID is sponsoring the stage for Taste of Pine Hills on Dec. 14
e NID is hosting the annual Pine Hills Christmas event at Barnett Park along with Comm.
Victoria Siplin. Date: Dec. 5. We are also sponsoring the lights

PUBLIC SAFETY
Westgate Plaza Concerns:
e This property’s parking lot has been repaired.
e The NID will partner with The Wire radio station again this year for a business focused
National Night Out event on Oct. 1 in the parking lot of 6001 Silver Star Road
e A pedestrian safety blitz is scheduled for Oct. 15 in partnership with UCF, FDOT and
Orange County Transportation Planning.

OCSO Initiatives:

e Deputy Audra Norwood is working with Code enforcement to address lot removal of the
homeless gentleman’s belongings that has been located on Silver Star for the last
several weeks. He has been trespassed from the bus stop in front of it, but still remains
in the lot. He’s even been to jail a few times for trespassing, but has returned.

e The NID is working with Evans High School to come up with a code of conduct for
students as they enter area businesses during dismissal. We are also working with
Captain Tony Marlow to adjust our off duty patrol times so that they can be worked
during peak need hours in the corridor.



